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23 November 2016

Mr Robert McKenzie
fyi-request-4835-560alcl6@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Mr McKenzie

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested
the following:

. would it be fair to say that there have been suicides related to IRD debt
collection procedures?

Do you not follow up clients that have threatened self-harm?

We received the request on 22 November 2016 and will respond by 20 December 2016.

Yours sincerely

Leisa Coley
Team Manager, Government and Executive Services
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